
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carer 
School have a statutory duty, with guidance from the Department for Education, to 
teach children about relationships. We will structure learning to include: families and 
people who care for me; caring friendships; respectful relationships; online 
relationships; being safe.  
We, as a First School, do not have to, and will not, teach Sex Education.  
We have generated a RSE Policy and Curriculum map which can be found on our 
website [About Us then Curriculum Policies] and would like to consult with you. 
If you have any comments about the teaching of relationships please 
email: admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk and we will respond as soon as 
possible. 
Take care and keep safe, 
SDFS 
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